
TIGER TALES
January 5, 2017

MIDDLE SCHOOL 
BASKETBALL

Monday, January 9
Boys B home vs. Waynflete - 3:30pm
Girls B home vs. Waynflete - 4:45pm

Wednesday, January 11
Girls A home vs. Oak Hill - 3:45pm
Girls B home vs. Oak Hill - 5:00pm

Boys A @ Oak Hill - 3:30pm
Boys B @ Oak Hill - 4:45pm

Thursday, January 12
Sports Pictures at 3:30pm

Order forms will be coming home with 
your students or you can order online 

at lifetouchsports.com

Friday, January 13
Girls A home vs. St. Dom - 3:45 pm

Boys A home vs. St. Dom - 5:00 

Peaceful Bus:    On the morning of January 18, 
we have a Peaceful Bus event planned for all students.  Peaceful Bus is our ongoing 
initiative to promote a happy and safe climate on the school buses.   There will be 
more information about Peaceful Bus in the January School Culture Newsletter.

Cyberbullying Awareness and Internet Safety:    Parents of RSU 5 fifth, sixth, 
seventh and eighth graders are invited to join us for an evening event to discuss 
cyberbullying and Internet safety.  We will meet in the DCS cafeteria on January 24th, at 
6 p.m., and be joined by Sarah Ricker, the Student Assistance Coordinator at the Maine 
Department of Education.

Freeport High School 
Transition Activities

January 26 and 27
9:15-11:15am

8th grade tour and informational 
session at Freeport High School

All 8th grade students will attend a tour 
and informational session at FHS.  

Students will be bussed over from DCS    

Thursday and Friday, January 26 and 
27  9:15-11:15.  You will be notified 

which day your child will be attending 
this activity.

January 18th @ 6:00 P.M.
Informational Session

All 8th grade students and their parents 
are invited to an evening informational 

session at FHS.   The goal of this 
informational evening is to introduce 
our staff members, discuss academic 

expectations, inform students and 
parents about registering for high 

school classes, and demonstrate what 
the next four years should look like at 

Freeport High School. 

Don't forget to vote on January 10 
on the Track & Field Referendum 

Polling booths are open at 
Durham Community School from 

8am to 8pm

Spelling Bee
Students in grades 5-8 
will be participating in 

their classroom Spelling 
Bees in the next couple 

of weeks and the 
winners will participate 
in our school Spelling 

Bee on January 26.

Reminder:  
There is no school 

on Monday, 
January 16 

(Martin Luther King 
Day) 

Please make sure to 
send in hats, mittens 
and boots for your 
children every day.

Please make sure to write 
your child’s name on their 

clothes, lunch boxes, 
water bottles, etc. so that 
we can return any items 
that end up in lost and 

found.



RSU 5 Community Programs
Phone: 865-6171 

17 West St, Freeport (Central Office)

Upcoming Youth Classes with RSU5 Community Programs!

FALCON WEIGHT TRAINING PROGRAM
Join FHS Football coach Paul St. Pierre at the new FHS Fitness Center to get or stay in shape.  This 
program is open to any RSU5 student in grades 8 through 12.  There is no minimum requirement for 
attendance, and students may begin attending or stop attending to fit other extracurricular schedules.  
Get there when you can and learn about the proper use of equipment and the benefits of weight training. 
This is a special program sponsored by the Gridiron Club.  Students must be registered in order to 
attend training sessions.

Course #:  62-300
Location:  FHS Fitness Center
Days:  Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday
Time:  2:30 - 4:30 p.m.
Start date:  January 23, 2017
End date:  June 15, 2017
*Exceptions:  No weight training during school vacations, holidays, in-service or snow days.
Fee:  $10.00.  This is a one-time registration fee for the entire program.

To Register:  No online registrations or credit card payments are available for this program.  
Please print out the attached registration form and drop off or mail to RSU5 Community 
Programs with cash or check.  Youth Registration Form

Study Support
Study support is available for grades 6, 7, & 8.  This is a great opportunity to get extra help with classwork or 

homework, get caught up if you have missed school, or have a quiet place to work while waiting for sports 
practices.

*Mondays through Fridays 8:00 - 8:30am
*Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:30 - 5:00pm

Snacks will be provided!
Any questions?  Contact Mrs. Chabot at chabotd@rsu5.org
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